
  Ector County Independent School District 
 Odessa, Texas 
 
 Memorandum 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 

FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF NATHAN PETTIGREW’S 

WITHDRAWAL OF RESIGNATION 
 
DATE: January 17, 2012 

______________________________________________________________________  
 
In accordance with DFE(Local) policy, once submitted and accepted, the resignation of 
a contract employee may not be withdrawn without consent of the Board of Trustees. 

 
 ******************** 
 

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve Nathan Pettigrew’s withdrawal of 
resignation. 
 

 ******************** 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Hector Mendez     Brian J. Moersch 
Superintendent of Schools    Assistant Superintendent for 
       Human Resources  


